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Dear students and parents,

WE HAD A GREAT TIME and we would like to thank you all for participating in the 8th Annual Soiree Junior Program!!  The performances were great and you all looked and sounded wonderful.  We hope you all had a great time and learned something along the way!  Will you do this again!?  We would like your input and comments… you can write us or email Mr. Smith  mark.smith@mybedford.us  with any comments about the program, suggestions to make it better, etc.  We, of course, want to make this the best that it can be, so your input is very important to us.

What’s the next step…. GET INVOLVED!  Try out for a show, stay in choir, sign-up for choir, sing at church, take voice lessons, dance lessons, acting classes, etc.  Start now and soak up everything you can!  The Soiree Singers and BHS Choral Program is depending on you!  

Finally, please check out our websites or “like us” on Facebook (search Bedford Soiree Junior) for upcoming events, auditions and just to stay linked up with the Bedford Choirs and Bedford Theatre Arts.  Keep music and the arts in our schools!!  
See you all soon and KEEP SINGING!!

The Soiree Singers 2016

�





Bedford High School Choirs


8285 Jackman Road


Temperance, MI  48182


Mark Smith – Director


734-850-6131 (0ffice)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mark.smith@mybedford.us" �mark.smith@mybedford.us� 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.bhsdramachoir.weebly.com" �www.bhsdramachoir.weebly.com� 








SOIREE JUNIOR 2016 DVD Order Form:


Send To:  Bedford High School ~ Soiree Singers ~ 8285 Jackman Road ~ Temperance, MI  48182





NAME __________________________________________   PHONE______________________________





ADDRESS _________________________________________ CITY_________ STATE_____ ZIP_______





EMAIL _________________________________________________________________





HOW MANY?   $10 X ________  =  $ ______________   (Checks made payable to Bedford Soiree Singers)





DVD’s should be ready before Spring Break.  You will be contacted when they are ready for pick-up.  If you would like your DVD mailed to you please enclosed an extra $3 and check here.       MAIL  








